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July 7, 2023 

 

Dear Patients and Partners of Crownview Medical Group, 

We are writing to announce that we will be closing our Carlsbad location at 2892 Jefferson Street effective 

August 5, 2023.   

We will be transferring all operations to our Coronado location which will include the practice of Christina 

Lam, PMHNP. We will do our best to accommodate anyone who wishes to transfer their care to another 

practice in the Carlsbad area. Please call our office and we can provide some local area behavioral health 

providers.  

While we are regretful that we will no longer have a physical presence in the Carlsbad area, we are confident 

that we will be able to accommodate most of our patients’ needs from our Coronado location. Our goal is 

to navigate this transition as smoothly as possible. We appreciate your understanding and patience during 

this time.  

Feel free to reach out to our staff should you have any questions or concerns about this process and we will 

be happy to speak with you. Here is our contact information: 

Crownview Medical Group, Inc. 

158 C Avenue 

Coronado, CA 92118 

Ph 619.435.5400 Fx 619.435.5401 

www.crownviewmg.com 

 

Thank you for entrusting us with your mental health care. We hope to continue doing so for years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mark Melden, D.O. 

President/CEO 

http://www.crownviewmg.com/

